Rose Villa Surgery Newsletter

Issue 4 November 2024

Our Surgery Website: www.rosevillasurgery@.nhs.uk

Our Surgery E-mail:  swerosevillasurgery@nhs.net

Phone number: 01268 552999

News Update Flu &

RSV We are doing flu at the surgery please
From the 1st September 2024, book this with our staff

those who turn 75yrs and those age | | Covid is being done at Dipple we can book
75 to 79 will be eligible for a free this in for you as well.

vaccine to protect them from GET VACCINATED

respiratory syncytial (RSV) . RSV
infection is an infectious disease of
the airways and lungs. Talk to staff

want advice from your doctor,
self-help information or have
an administrative request

(such as a sick note or test results)?

eConsult and get a response before the end of the next

working day or sooner

GET STARTED

NHS APP

The NHS App gives you a simple and secure way to access a range of NHS services. Download the

NHS App on your smartphone or tablet via the Google play or App store. You can also access the
same services in a web browser by logging in through NHS w

You must be aged 13 or over to use the NHS App. You also need to be registered with a GP surgery
in England or the Isle of Man. Find out more about who can use the NHS App.

Having trouble pop into the surgery and we will help you with this



http://www.tilburychadwellgroup.nhs.uk
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.nhs.online.nhsonline
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/nhs-app/id1388411277?ls=1
https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/account/
https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/nhs-app-help-and-support/getting-started-with-the-nhs-app/who-can-use-the-nhs-app/

Garden project

We have secured funds for a project to have the garden
cleared and made into a welcoming safe place for people to
come along and plant flowers vegetables.

We are keen to bring innovative and enriching projects to
our local community. Our vision is to establish a vibrant
gardening project that will not only cultivate green spaces
but also foster community engagement, promote social
interaction, and encourage healthier lifestyles among
participants. The proposed gardening project aims to
provide a welcoming space where individuals can come
together, connect with nature, develop new skills and
improve their physical well-being through gardening
activities.

Come along on Wednesday mornings!

Patient Notices
Missed Appointments — October 2024
. 2missed GP appointments.

. 49 missed nurses & HCA appointments

Please cancel your appointment if you no longer need it so it
can be offered to a patient who does.

Update Your Details — Please update the reception staff with your current telephone number, e-
mail address and who you want as your next of kin.

We wish you all a good Christmas and all the best for 2024
PLEASE REMEMBER — IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO GET AN
APPOINTMENT OR WE ARE CLOSED, CALL 111 FOR
ASSISTANCE AND ADVICE.




